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No. 31      23rd October, 2018                                                     FAMILY NAME  _______________________________                           

 
 

 

 
 
 
 
 
Bridgewater-on-Loddon                                                     

  
Primary School No. 1097 
P.O. Box 62, Bridgewater,  
Victoria, 3516. 
 

Principal: Mr Gordon Tonkin 
 
Phone (03) 5437 3081 
Mob.  0408640616 
 

     
Email:   bridgewater.ps@edumail.vic.gov.au 
Website:  www.bwaterps.vic.edu.au 

     https://www.facebook.com/groups/bwaterps/  
 

EFT DETAILS BSB  633-000 YOU MUST MAKE SURE 
  A/C 132448242      YOUR FAMILY SURNAME 
     IS INCLUDED AS THE 

 REFERENCE! 
 

BRIDGEWATER PRIMARY SCHOOL IS A CHILD SAFE SCHOOL 
- We all have a responsibility to report child abuse! 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 

Happy birthday to Jaymee for Sunday, 28th 
October! 

TERM 4, 2018 

Monday 22nd              

Breakfast Program 8:20 onwards 
Assembly 3:15 p.m. 
School Council Meeting, commencing 7:00 p.m. 
 

Wednesday 24th  
Breakfast Program 8:20 onwards 
Hot Shots tennis 
 

Thursday 25th MARC 
 

Friday 26th uEducateUs Parent Info session 3:45 –  
                    approx. 4:15 p.m. 

Monday 29th               

Breakfast Program 8:20 onwards 
Assembly 3:15 p.m. 
 

Tuesday 30th               

Walk to School Activity Day - Inglewood 
 

Wednesday 31st  
Breakfast Program 8.20 onwards 
 

NOVEMBER  
Thursday 1st  
Hot Shots tennis 

Monday 5th               

Student Free Day (no school) 
 

Tuesday 6th               

Melbourne Cup public holiday (no school) 
 
Wednesday 7th  
Breakfast Program 8:20 onwards 
Hot Shots tennis 
 

Thursday 8th MARC 
 

Friday 9th 

Prep–1 Sleep-over 
 

Monday 12th               

Breakfast Program 8:20 onwards 
Assembly 3:15 p.m. 
Milo Cricket 
School Council Meeting, commencing 7:00 p.m. 
 
 

Wednesday 14th  
Breakfast Program 8.20 onwards 
 

Thursday 15th   
Hot Shots tennis 
 

 
BOOK CLUB: 
Our next Book Club order is due by 
Tuesday, 31st October. 
 
 

175 nights – Brooke 
225 nights - Bella 

 
 
PLEASE READ 5 NIGHTS PER WEEK! 
 
 

 

STUDENT ATTENDANCE – WEEK 1, T.4 

  Prep - 2   87% 

  Grades 3 - 6   79% 
 

TOWARDS ZERO ABSENCES 
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PREP - ONE SLEEPOVER: 
We have finalised a date for the Prep-1 Sleepover and it is only a fortnight away. The biggest change is it will be 
separate from the Disco and will be held on Friday November the 9th, commencing at 6.00pm at Bridgewater 
Primary School and conclude at 9am Saturday, November 10th.  
See permission form accompanying this newsletter. 
 

uEducateUs: 
The school is in the process of transitioning to uEducateUs. A relatively 
new communication tool that is assisting us to change the way that the 
school, teachers, parents and students interact. This Friday 26th of 
October at 3.45pm, we will be hosting a parent information session to 
discuss the changes and answer any questions you may have. Speak to  
Deneb prior to this meeting if you need your questions on the night. 
  

MILO T20 BLAST CRICKET: 
Milo T20 Blast Cricket is essentially a Grade 5/6 activity but because we are a 
small school, we will be inviting interested Grade 4 students and maybe a 
couple of Grade 3 students to join us.  Milo T20 Blast will take place at Marong, 
on Monday, 12th November.   
See permission form accompanying this newsletter. 
 

SCHOOL DISCO: 
The school disco will be held for all students on Friday, 23rd November.  More details closer to the date. 
 

CONCERT / AWARDS NIGHT: 
We will be combining our Concert and Awards Night this year and it will be conducted on Monday, 17th 
December.  More details to come. 
 
 

WALK2SCHOOL OCTOBER:  We commenced our Walk2School program on Monday, 22nd October and it will run 
each day until Friday, 2nd November, inclusive. Participating students are to meet outside the former ‘Toadstools 
and Tumbleweeds’ shop before 8:30 a.m. each morning and will be returned to this location each afternoon by 
3:45 p.m. 

 

 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Isabelle - for her fantastic and consistent home 
reading! Bella has always wanted to achieve 
her best by making sure she reads every night. 
She will always bring her reader to school, 
ensuring she changes her book each day. This 
has resulted in her becoming more and more 
independent during her reading and finding 
lots of enjoyment from the time spent reading. 
It is the second year in a row that she has 
passed 200 nights reading. Well done, Bella! 
 
Mackenzie - for showing great initiative with 
her role as Sports Shed Monitor! This term 
Mackenzie has stepped up to take on her new 
responsibilities with great motivation and 
positivity. She is always ready and waiting to 
help her peers with their sports equipment and 
makes sure to leave the shed neat and tidy at 
the end of each break. Mackenzie is setting a 
great example of leadership and responsibility 
for her peers. Keep up the great work 
Mackenzie! 
 
 


